Waterman, Robert - WHD

From: Gina Felker <ginaf@azafh.com>
Sent: Monday, October 05, 2015 5:13 PM
To: WHDPRAComments

Subject: Changes to application

| have reviewed the changes that were made to the application process and noticed the amount of detailed information
you are requiring for each individual is more extensive.

We did not receive our application this year as early as we have in past years. Our input would be to ask that the
application be mailed out sooner.

Thank you!

Regina felker

Work fdjustment Epecialist
St - ety Canter
602-966-0400



